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July 18, 2006 

Barry T. Smitherman, Commissioner 
Public Utility Commission of Texas 
1701 North Congress Avenue 
P. 0. Box 13326 
Austin, Texas 7871 1-3326 

Joel and Linda Peace 
149 CR 43380 
Paris, Texas 75462 

RE: Project # 32791 

Dear Commissioner Smitherman: 

This letter is to advise you that we are opposed to Brazos Electric Cooperative’s proposed 
new transmission line, A-3, which would be built near our home and property in Lamar 
County. 

Since the primary purpose of this line is to benefit residents in other locations, Lamar 
County property owners would suffer only adversely. The A-3 line would have a 
negative effect on our property values, making it difficult to sell our property in the 
future. There are also possible adverse health effects along with the unsightly appearance 
these lines impose on the landscape. 

Please do not approve this project when it comes before the Public Utility Commission. 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, ,- 

Joel and Linda Peace 

CC: Public Utility Commission of Texas 
Central Records, Filing Clerk 
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